
Spring 1 
F1 News

Happy New 
Year!

It is great to see everyone back, 
happy and ready to learn . We have 
a few new children starting school  

in our afternoon session and will be 
welcoming them as they settle into 

school this term.

Timetable changes
The children are now ready to 
learn more so they will be 
introduced to the ‘Letters & 
Sounds’ programme in addition to 
their ‘Key Group’ learning. This 
focuses on the listening and 
attention skills that are required to 
learn phonics later on in the year.

. As the weather is getting colder 
please send your child with a hat 
and gloves, labelled clearly with 
their name. We will access outdoor 
learning in all weathers as the 
weather is a wonderful learning 
opportunity.

Thank You

Our topics this term are;  It’s Cold Outside!      Chinese New Year      The Gingerbread Man

Please talk to your child about the changes that they see around them and go on a winter walk
if possible.

F1 Staff
Miss Tyson – Class Teacher
Mrs Traves– TA 
Mrs Craig – TA
Mrs Bellis – TA 

Our Super Six Stories this term;


